
Greenwood Public Library

January 4th, 2024

Huetson called the meeting to order at 6:09pm. Members present were Huetson, Riggs and
Rein. Open Meeting Act is posted.

Tabled approval of minutes due to not having a quorum.

Discussed the Director’s Report.
- Rein is now working Tue, Wed, Thur, and Sat. While Janet is working Mon and Fri.
- Currently evaluating Saturday hours. Possibly changing it to accommodate the kids

coming in later.
- Currently have 5 monthly programs
- Rein was able to fix the computer without taking it somewhere.
- Friends of the Library was able to sell about 30-35 Christmas book trees at the Ashland

Hometown Christmas event.
- Book club is up to approximately 9 members now

New Business:

Read through the Annual Report

Discussed the Building Advisory Committee, Jim Swenson was added to the committee.

In February, the library is hosting the annual book sale again. All monetary donations collected
during that time will be used for the summer reading programs.

Discussed the Penguin Random House Grant. Rein requested $1000 in Manga books since
their popularity has been growing. Grants will be announced in March.

Board Comments & Questions:
None

Next meeting is March 7th, 2024 at 6pm.

Meeting adjourned at 6:25

Submitted by Jenah Riggs


